
 
 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE: Phase 3 – Hazard Mitigation and Stabilization Project 
Update as of October 7, 2022 

 
Contact for Questions or Concerns: Patti Watson, 1-800-687-3417, 505-245-3134 direct office, 505-269-
9691 cell, pattiw@cwastrategic.com 
 
Crews are working in 2 locations in the Upper Canyon (See maps) 

1) 113-123 Singing Pine Road and/or Main Road between Emmons Drive and Fox Drive (Location 8A) 
2) 816-828 Main Road and/or 110-113 Bradford Drive (Location 5B and 5C) 

 

         
 
Work Activity for the Week of 10/10/22 – 10/14/22 

 Due to unforeseen circumstances, crews were not able to remove any trees or mobilize 
equipment in Location 8-A. Crews are tentatively scheduled to begin tree removal and mobilize 
equipment this week. Construction in this area, from 121 Singing Pine Road to 113 Singing Pine 
Road, will include reconstructing the 8-inch sanitary sewer line, construction of a flood wall along the 
length of the pipeline and encasing the new sewer line in concrete. Also, crews will remove the existing 
concrete-encased manhole near 121 Singing Pine Road.  
 
The existing sewer system will be bypassed with an 8-inch pipe above ground running parallel to the 
river and will provide a separate 4-inch sewer line to maintain individual sewer services during 
construction. Residents will be asked to restrict the amount of waste they put into the sewer line during 
construction and will be notified in advance prior to tying their homes into the new sewer system.  
 
The sewer system bypass will operate 24/7. AUI will implement sound mitigation to minimize the 
disruption as much as possible. Construction is expected to last from Oct. 3-Dec. 20, 2022. 

 

 Tree removals at locations 5B and 5C, from 816-828 Main Road and 110-113 Bradford Drive, may 
begin this week. 

 

 In addition, crews are working on stump removal at the Eagle Drive construction staging yard after 
removing trees from that location last week. 
 

NOTE: AUI will host weekly tailgates with residents to address any questions or concerns. For the work in the 
Upper Canyon, these tailgate meetings will occur on Tuesdays at 4:30 p.m. at Main Road Bridge 2 at the 
corner of Main Road and Fox Drive. Anyone interested in the project is welcome to attend. 
 
 


